
From: jack Ponte  

Sent: Monday, July 25, 2022 11:07 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Raika Sheppard 

<raika.sheppard@richmondhill.ca>; David West <david.west@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench 

<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Carmine Perrelli <carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca>; Castro 

Liu <castro.liu@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin 

Chan <godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Joe 

DiPaola <joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca>; Office-Mayor Richmondhill 

<officemayor@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Carmine Perrelli 

To Whom It May Concern 

Once again I find myself corresponding with you to complain about Carmine Perrelli. I know that 

there is a closed (in camera) meeting tomorrow regarding his lawsuit against the City of 

Richmond Hill. I would like to voice my VERY strong opposition to allowing any type of 

compromise with Carmine Perrelli. He has continuously wasted our taxpayer monies and it is 

high time that we stopped his ridiculous behaviour. He owes the city a lot of money and it is time 

that he pays up. 

Thank You  

Jack Ponte 


